
MASS SCHEDULE AT CHRIST THE KING 

WEEKLY 

Saturday        7:00pm (Spanish)  

Sunday        10:15 am                                              

Wednesday   4:00 pm 

Wednesday   7:00pm (Spanish)                                         

             

First Fridays       

 

Holy Days of Obligation   4:00 pm  

 

Reconciliation  

Wednesday   5:15 pm  

Sunday          9:45 am or by appointment 
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PHONE: 
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BULLETIN ONLINE: 

www.blessedtrinity.org 

SICK CALLS:    

352.629.8092 

 

 

BLESSED TRINITY  

5 S.E. 17th Street   

Ocala, FL  34471   

352.629.8092 

 

LA GUADALUPANA    

11153 West Hwy 40   

Ocala, FL  34482      

352.291.2695 

 

June 23, 2024 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY 

WEEKEND                                                                 

Saturday  4:00 pm and 6:00 pm 

Sunday              7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am,            

  1:00 pm Spanish, 5:00pm LifeTeen  

DAILY 

Monday—Friday 7:10 am and 5:30 pm                       

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)     

Thursday 6:30 pm Spanish  

Saturday  8:00 am 

MASS SCHEDULE AT LA GUADALUPANA 

Tuesday  7:00 pm  Spanish 

Sunday  7:00 pm Spanish 

Our readings today remind us that God always has our best interests in mind. No matter what is going on in our lives, 
God is with us.  
  
In our Gospel today, Jesus and His disciples are traveling in a boat when heavy winds and violent waves begin to                 
overwhelm the boat. Jesus was there sleeping in the boat in the midst of this horrific storm.  
  
The disciples woke Jesus and questioned Him, “Teacher, do you not care that we are perishing?” Jesus calms the wind 
and the waves, and then asks them in return, “Why are you terrified? Do you not yet have faith?” 
  
Think back to a time that you endured great suffering, a hard trial or felt overwhelmed with life. How did you respond?  
  
In moments of trial, we often live our days in a panic. We see the water coming into our boat and we do all that we can 
in our power to stay afloat. We are frantic, so we fail to stop and recognize that our Savior is in the same boat with us.                  
Although it might feel like He is sleeping and His presence is lacking, He is right there suffering with us.  
  
God won’t allow anything that we cannot handle. In a moment of suffering, we 
might feel trapped. Yet, He sees the  moment of peace and still waters.  
  
During our trials, cling to Jesus. Know that there is an end, and whether we see 
the end in this life or the next, God  allows it all for our salvation.  
  
Today, let us thank God for His presence in our lives, and ask for the eyes of faith 

to see that He is right here with us  always. 

 

Hajal’s Thoroughbreds, Inc. 

~Since 1986~ 

Philip Hajal—Export Manager 

4360 NE 138th Pl 

Anthony, FL  32617 

Office: 352-867-1810 

 

THE 

BRION KENYON  

                                BAND 

 

For Booking Call 

352-622-3563 

 

Music for...back porches,                                       

patios, BBQ’s and parties 

HANDYMAN/YARD WORK 

Handy in all household needs: 

yard work, pressure cleaning, 

mulching, construction, decks, 

painting, carpentry 

Father & Son                                                       

30+ years of experience,                              

Very reliable and dependable          

Jonathan Baker 352.361.4549 

Rick Baker 352.342.5544 

Space Available 

Call 

Space Available 

Call 

Space Available 

Call 

COUNTRYSIDE 

FUNERAL HOME 

JAMES P. BYRNE, LFD 
Family Owned & Operated 

“The affordable choice with old fashioned service” 

9185 NE Jacksonville Road, Anthony, FL 32617 

(352)620-2006 

(352)620-2021 Fax 

(352)789-5331 Cell 

countrysidefunerals@embarqmail.com 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 



 

Parish life 

OFFICE - 352.595.5605                                          

Father Patrick Sheedy Blessed Trinity  629.8092      

Father Joe Maniangat Christ the King  397.4919 

Deacon Stephen Floyd Administrator  484.5619 

Melinda Gunn  Office/Bulletin  629.8092        

Sandra Hajal  Mass Intentions  867.1810       

   Bereavement                                                                                

   Sacristans, SME’s                                                                              

Kathie Bellamy  Readers   875.6288 

Jamie Compton  Altar Servers  274.3116               

Viki Leigh  Music Ministry        937.309.5535                 

Sandie Maguire  Ministry to the Sick 466.3977               

Sose Gaudet  Flowers, Decorations  622.3589      

   Gift Shop    

Sandie Maguire  Kitchen, Soup Kitchen 466.3977                                                      

   Legion of Mary                                    

Glen & Ethel Alder Mobile Home Tenants 239.1299        

   Brothers Keeper  817.7447         

Salvador Tobar  Ushers                           512-5800              

Spanish Community    622.4500                      

Travelers’ Information         410.676.6000 

Immigration Help          800.411.0714   

 

 

 

June 23, 2024 — Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

NEW PARISHIONERS and WINTER VISITORS are                       

requested to register soon after arrival.  Registration forms 

are available in the foyer of the Church.  Completed        

registration forms should be placed in the collection basket.     

BAPTISM:  We are pleased to help your family prepare for 

the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith                               

community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a class 

(English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 7:30pm in 

the Community Center at Blessed Trinity and in Spanish the 

2nd Saturday of each month, at 9:00am at La Guadalupana  

Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to                   

scheduling baptism.                                                                                             

MARRIAGES:  If you are planning to be married your prep-

aration process should begin at least four (4) months prior to 

desired date.  We look forward to helping you during your 

time of engagement and preparation for the vocation of 

Christian marriage.  Call the Blessed Trinity Church Office at 

352.629.8092 for an appointment with one of our priests.                                                        

SICK CALLS AND HOSPITAL VISITS:  If you or a family  

member are in a local hospital or homebound and would like 

to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, please call 

506.0282 and key in your number or contact Blessed Trinity 

office at 629.8092.  When registering at the hospital, put 

your name on the Catholic List.                                                            

HALL RENTALS:  Having a Baby Shower, Birthday Party or 

Anniversary Party? The hall is available for rental.  Please call 

352.484.5619 for more information. 

MISSION STATEMENT                                                                                                                                         

We, the community of Christ the King Catholic Church, are committed to following Christ’s teachings of loving God 

and our neighbors, through faith, service and worship.  Our mission is to seek the kingdom of God and to be an 

example to everyone, of God’s unending love and mercy, with the help of the Holy Spirit.  

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

St. Paul reminds us in the second reading that Christ died “so that those who live might live no 

longer for themselves.” What we give to and do for others, we give to and do for Jesus! 

   READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK                                         

Wis 1:13-15; 2:23-24  

Cor 8:7, 9, 13-15 

Mk 5:21-43 

MASS INTENTIONS            

                                        

Wednesday, June 26     The Holy Souls  

Sunday, June 30            Julio Marty & Pedro Nodal † 

 

Please contact Sandra Hajal at 867.1810 or email          

nhajal@aol.com to request a Mass for a loved one.   

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK                                      

We are asked to remember members of the Parish or a 

member’s family/friends in our prayers that they may 

have a speedy and complete recovery. Please enter their 

names in the white book in the foyer and they will be              

presented at Mass.  

Recently deceased–   

CTK ONGOING EVENTS                                                       

Legion of Mary meets each Wednesday before 

Mass. Contact Sandie Maguire at 352.466.3977                                   

Rosary is said Sunday mornings at 9:30am                           

Online Rosary - Visit www.comepraytherosary.org                  

Religious Articles Shop is open Sundays after Mass.           

Coffee/Donuts served after Sunday Mass in the 

hall.                                                                               

Soup Kitchen is open on Tuesday from 12:00pm-

2:00pm.  Soup, sandwiches, drinks, stories, smiles, 

laughs and dessert.                                                                                                          

Altar Flowers contact Sose Gaudet at 622.3589 to 

place flowers on the altar with (1) week notice.           

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  - Council 16413 meets 

the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7:00pm in  

Oschman Hall.  For more information contact 

Grand Knight, Bruce Burleson 352.812.1313.                                                      

Bulletin Advertising contact Melinda Gunn at 

629.8092.  Space is available.  The semi-annual 

rate is $80.00 for 6 months.                                                                      

Parish App: myparishapp.com or the app store                                   

Hall Rental: Contact Steve Floyd at 352.484.5619                      

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                                                   

The Legion of Mary is actively seeking new                             

members.  Please contact Sandie Maguire at 

352.466.3977 for more information. 

Weekly Offering 

June 16, 2024 

$1,105.25 

Confirmation 2025 

Bishop Noonan will confer the Sacrament of             
Confirmation at Blessed Trinity on Saturday,             
February 1, 2025. 

Any high school student who has not yet been 
confirmed and would like to receive the                            
sacrament should contact Dr. Meehan at 
bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org or 352.629.8092 
ex. 3207 to register.  Classes begin with the 
new school year on Sunday, August 11.  

Dear CTK Parishioners, 

Our Catholic Appeal                   
assessment for CTK this year is 
$15,132.39. We  already have 
received pledges or donations 
in the amount of $11,227.39. Thanks to all of 
you who have  replied so far. We are doing rea-
sonably well.  

We still need $3,905 to meet our obligations. 
Last year we fulfilled our commitment. We can 
do it again. 

OCA pledge envelopes are available in the                 
vestibule at the entrance. Any and all                          
donations are welcome. Each donation shows a 
commitment to our Catholic faith. We,                      
hopefully will not have to take money from CTK 
savings to meet our goal. 

Thanks to all of you, Fr. Pat. 

Thank you to all the ladies who prepared a 

fabulous Father’s Day brunch.  The variety 

of dishes was outstanding.   

We don’t want to mention names                          

individually in case we were to forget 

someone! 

All the hard work in your prepping and 

cooking of the meal is greatly                      

appreciated! 



A STEWARDSHIP MOMENT       

In today’s Gospel reading we hear Jesus 
commanding the wind and sea to be at 
peace, to be still. The Gospel scene                 
depicting Jesus and his disciples on a boat 
seems appropriate for the summer. It is a 
season to contemplate nature and to find 
God in the wonders of His creation. It is  
also a time to contemplate, as stewards of 
the Lord’s abundant gifts, all of creation as 
God’s gift and that ultimately it is God who 
has control over the world and not us.  

BIBLE STUDY 

We would love for you to come join us for our 
newest bible study, Acts of the Apostles! 

The topics for June will be as follows: 

         June 23, 2024 6. Acts 4:32–5:42: Problems 
Within, Persecutions Without  

         June 30, 2024 7. Acts 6–7: 
The First Christian Martyr 

We meet shortly after Sunday 
Mass in the Oshman Hall              
classroom. 

Saving Mercy—Donations Needed  

Saving Mercy is renovating several motel rooms 
and has an immediate need for the following new 
or gently used items:   

Beds with mattresses, boxsprings and rails 

Dressers, Nightstands 

Lamps, Area rugs 

Faucets for sink and shower 

Ceiling lights 

Shower curtains 

Towels, bed sheets, mattress 
pads, pillows 

Soap (pump variety), shower gels 

Shampoo and conditioners.  

Please contact Saving Mercy at 352-362-0126 to 
coordinate the delivery or pickup of any large 
items.    

Retrouvaille 

Sometimes things can go very wrong in 
a marriage. Retrouvaille is a program 
to help heal and support  married               
couples experiencing difficulties,                   
couples broken, lonely and hurting. It’s also for couples 
who have separated or divorced and want to try again .  
Our next program  begins in  Winter Park, July 12-14, 
2024. For more  information call 352.274.4614. Not                           
counseling or group therapy. All calls and names held in 
strictest  confidence. Please check our website at 
Retrouvaille.org 

Angels’ Prayer for our VBS students                

during the month of June 

This year we are inviting the whole parish                           

community to support the three Vacation Bible Schools 

that will be held in June at the parish, La Guadalupana 

Mission and Christ the King.  La  Guadalupana will meet 

on each Friday afternoon in June and Christ the King will 

meet in the afternoons of June 24-30. We also include 

the children who will be taught by members of our 

Uganda mission team alongside local catechists in the 

latter half of the month of June.  Printed cards in English 

and Spanish text of the Angels’ Prayer are available this 

weekend at the back of church.                                                                            

Peter’s Pence Collection 

Next week we will take up the Peter’s Pence               

Collection to support the Universal Church and the 

work of the Holy See, including helping Pope  

Francis to carry out his charitable works. These 

works benefit our brothers and sisters on the  

margins of society, including victims of war,                

oppression, and disasters. Please be generous. For 

more information, visit  

www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html. 

THANK YOU! 

The parish sends a huge thank you to the                
Spanish Community for all the cleanup they 
have done! The grounds and church look              
amazing! Thank you for being faithful stewards! 


